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				Stevenson Parents Event Schedule 

	PTA meeting Thursday at 6 

	Curriculum Night, Sept. 20 
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	The Stevenson Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) will have its first general meeting of the year on Thursday at 6 p.m. in the library.  
 
This a great place to meet other parents and the principal.
 
We will discuss ways to help our school.  This might be how to volunteer to help at school (if you have time), what fund raising activities we might do that would be fun and helpful (like selling school t-shirts or having free movie nights where we sell popcorn), and how to best spend the money that we already have or earn (our budget) so that it really supports classroom learning.
 
Our goal is to help the kids learn and support the teachers.
 
If you want to come and meet other parents and learn what is going on at the school, there is no obligation to volunteer furthur unless you would like to.
 
Also, if you need to bring your children, please do.  
 
And, we will celebrate the new school year with a cake!  
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	Curriculum Night is September 20th

	On the evening of September 20th, parents are invited to school to meet their child's teacher and to see what their child will be learning this year.  This evening is a great way to learn more about Stevenson, meet the new Principal, and to see what Stevenson offers.  


[bookmark: LETTER.BLOCK10]
	Get involved with PTA

	The PTA is currently looking for people to fill some open positions for next year. We could use YOU, your skills, and interests! 
If you are interested or have an idea for a position of your own, we welcome you to contact Sara Zhong at 425-747-8081, sarazhong@comcast.net, OR Dawn Bishop at 425-401-8487, bishdmb@comcast.net.




		Thank you.
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